
Al-Sheikh met with members of
the G7+1
Today, Wednesday, I met with members of the G7+1 in my office.
We discussed the latest developments on the field on the sixth
day of the humanitarian pause, and fifty-three days after the
launch of the brutal Israeli aggression on the Gaza Strip.

The  possibilities  of  extending  longer  pause  periods,  the
possibilities  of  definitively  ending  the  war  in  the  Gaza
Strip, and the situation in the West Bank and East Jerusalem
were also discussed, in addition to the financial crisis that
the Palestinian Authority is currently facing.

The seven countries, represented by Japan, the United States,
the European Union, Britain, Germany, France, Italy, Canada +
Norway, affirmed their firm and supportive position for the
two-state solution.
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